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The Fairbrae Swim and Racquet Club Board... 
 

requests any members who are interested in serving on the Board at Fairbrae 
to please contact Robert Blackburn (at rblackburn@equinix.com) for more in-
formation on the four available positions. Elections will be held in March of 
2010.  

 

Upcoming Events for 2010 
 

March 8th...Fairbrae Board Elections and Annual  Board Meeting 
May 30th Spring-a-Board BBQ, Tennis Tournament 

June 6th Fairbrae’s Sunday BBQ’s begin 
 

During 2009 we had some wonderful events that were member driven such as our           
culinary trip to Spain (Tom Wikman and Fran Combe), Oktoberfest (Eva Crocker & Martin 
Bom) and our Holiday Parties (Sonja and Daniel Walker and Kyle and Pete Kolda with 
Marie’s wonderful cupcakes). Members are always encouraged to participate in all events 
and also, if desired, to lead an event.  
 

Some new events we are looking at are Wine Tasting, Desert Night, Dance Night, Mother/
Daughter Tea. We are always looking for input or suggestions for various events, so feel 
free to contact the office (email: steve@fairbrae.com) with any ideas for the upcoming 
year.  We hope to continue some of the odd, fun events from last year such as Beer  
Tasting (okay, maybe the harpist was a bit overboard), Taco day, PBJ day, Grill Cheese 
day, as well as special days for free Snow Cones and Otter Pops. And we will continue 
with our annual Mother Day Flowers, Teen Night and our traditional Olympic Day Games 
and Tennis Tournaments. 

Clubhouse Rental 
Now is the time to schedule your next event and take advantage of your new clubhouse  
improvements. The clubhouse is the perfect size for wedding receptions, adult and  
children parties, dances, cocktail gatherings, etc. Fee is only $100.00 for the entire day 
which includes kitchen use, glassware, utensils, ceiling projector, ipod music port and much 
more. Contact the office for more information or email (steve@fairbrae.com). 
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SUNN SWIM TEAM HAS BEGUN. 
 

As in the past, SUNN will be utilizing the far 4 lanes: 
Monday thru Thursday from 4-6:45pm & Friday from 4-6pm. 

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be available for members’ use.  Any 
questions or concerns please contact Steve in the office. 

 

Fairbrae’s ongoing events are: 
 

Zumba Gold Dance Aerobics every Tuesday from 9:30-10:30am 
 

Water Aerobics every Thursday morning from 9:30-10:30am (pool) 
 

(No fee for members for either class, non-members there is a $5.00 fee.) 

 
 

Board of Directors: 
Robert Blackburn           President 
Bruce DaRos           Vice-President  
Laura Healy                 Secretary            
John Cwynar           Treasurer 
Joel Amzallag                 At Large 
Rob Sheffer                         At Large 
Next board meeting will be on  Feb. 8th 
in the Clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9-11:00am & 5-7pm  Email: 

Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

Covering the Pool: 
We are now covering the pool each night.  If you uncover the pool to swim it is your responsibility to cover 
the pool if no one is swimming at the time your swimming is completed.  Please take care in covering and 
removing the pool covers to assure they have a long life. Making the edges as straight as possible will make 
the covers easier to remove and place on. 

 

Tennis Tournament Possibility in March: 
We are looking for members who would be interested in participating in a 
mixed doubles (beginners/non-beginners) tournament. If we have enough inter-
est we will have the tournament in late March. Please contact either Winston 
Lowe or Steve at the office (steve@fairbrae.com) by February 28th. 

Happy Valentines Day from the staff at Fairbrae to you 


